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Regional Training 
The South Fremantle Football Club organized a Regional Open Training session in Pingelly, 
extending an invitation to the local community. Residents were treated to a first-hand view 
of the boys in action, with the opportunity to interact, kick around, and receive giveaways. 
The event aimed to bridge the gap between metro sport and regional areas, fostering      
community engagement and support. 
The session saw enthusiastic participation from both players and locals, creating a vibrant 
atmosphere of camaraderie and mutual appreciation for the sport. After the training session, 
the club members took a refreshing dip in the pools, further bonding with the community in 
a relaxed setting. 
The initiative reflects the club's commitment to reaching out to regional areas and promoting 
the love of Australian Rules Football beyond metropolitan boundaries. Encouraging the    
community to embrace such events ensures the sustainability and growth of grassroots 
sports programs, fostering a sense of unity and pride within regional areas. Moving forward, 
continued support from both the South Fremantle Football Club and local communities will 
be pivotal in maintaining and expanding these valuable connections. 
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Lotterywest Visit 
Lotterywest representatives, Lisa and Kate, visited Pingelly on Friday to facilitate a session 
aimed at educating community members on the grant application process. The gathering saw 
participation from diverse groups within Pingelly, indicating widespread interest in securing 
funding for community projects. Lisa and Kate provided valuable insights and guidance,      
alleviating the uncertainties surrounding the application process. Attendees left the session 
feeling empowered and more 
confident about their        
prospects of successfully   
obtaining grants through 
Lotterywest. The visit proved 
instrumental in fostering a 
stronger partnership          
between Lotterywest and the 
Pingelly community, laying 
the groundwork for potential      
collaborations and positive 
outcomes in the future.  


